
 
 

Important Announcement 

Dear Authors, 

Greetings from Assam University, Silchar. 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your patience and cooperation as we 

navigated through the author notification process. Due to an exceptionally large volume of 

submissions, there was a slight delay in finalizing the acceptance/rejection notifications. 

As you are aware, ISACC 2025 received an overwhelming response, with approximately 

1,000 paper submissions. The process of sending individual notifications to each author 

required additional time to ensure accuracy and proper communication. 

If any author has not yet received the author notification email, we kindly request you to first 

check your spam or junk folder. If the email is still not found, Please contact us by sending an 

email to isacc.cseaus@gmail.com with your paper ID regarding the non-receipt of the 

notification. 

We value your cooperation and encourage all authors, regardless of the outcome of their 

submissions, to stay connected with ISACC 2025. 

Best regards, 

Organizing Team 

ISACC 2025 

Date: 19/01/2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


